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October 2021 
 

 
Year 5 Visit to the Science Museum 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
The children in Year 5 will be given the opportunity to visit the Science Museum, on Thursday 4th 
November, as part of our creative curriculum theme on “Space”. 
 
Children should wear full school uniform and comfortable school shoes. Please provide your 
child with a packed lunch in a labelled carrier bag. No fizzy drinks or sweets. 
If your child is entitled to a free school meal, and you would like the school to provide them with 
one, please let your child’s class teacher know.  
 
The children will travel by coach and will leave school by 9.00am and will return by 3:30pm. 
Children will need to be in school by 8:30am for registration with all their belongings for the 
coach to leave on time. We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10.00. If you have any 
problems in paying this, please refer to our Charging and Remissions Policy on the website and 
talk to Mrs Dhami in the office with any concerns. 
 
This trip can be paid online via ParentPay (debit or credit card).  
 
You will notice that there is no separate permission slip on the bottom of this letter. This is because 
we are now able to collect your consent and all the information we require for a school trip via 
ParentPay.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Mrs S Oppé 
Head Teacher 
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Learning, Growing 
And Living with Jesus 

“The glory of God is 
a human being fully alive” 

mailto:post@stanthonys.slough.sch.uk

